Office of
Soke-Shodai

BUNBU-ICHI ZENDO KYOKAI
CENTRAL HOMBU

September 15, 1990

Brian D. Manna
11655 Duenda Road, Suite D
San Dieqgo, California 92127

Dear Brian:

This is to certify that vyou have been formally graded
to the rank of 4th Dan Recommended and have been hereby
granted the position of Regionhead for the State of
California.

Be advised that all Regionhead appointments are considered to
be members of the United States board of Shihan or a trainee
thereof and are subject to all privileges accordingly.

I wish to personally congratulate you on this appointment and
I know you will be a credit to the martial arts community as

a whole.

CONGRATULATIONS!

Yours In The Martial Spirit
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Menkyo Kaidan Shiha
Bunbu—-Ichi Zendo Budo/Bugei Remmedil
Central Hombu




